
Senator Donny Olson 

District T 

Alaska State Capitol, Room 508 

Juneau AK 99801 

March 13, 2013 

 

 

Dear Senator Olson: 

We submit this letter of support for the Alaska Chinook Research & Restoration Endowment Fund (SB69).  

This fund will provide critical reinforcement to one of our most important fisheries, and strengthen the 

communities throughout Alaska that are sustained by the Chinook salmon.  We advocate for scientific based 

research that will improve our Chinook stocks across the state.  The recent declines in Chinook salmon runs 

have created hardship on many communities and fear that nothing will be done to change this trend.  We 

applaud the effort taken in this legislation and the state-wide approach to solving our declining Chinook 

salmon runs. 

The signers of this letter are committed to securing healthy fish stocks and protecting the water and 

surrounding habitat the fish need to thrive.  We continue to advocate for a clean environment that will protect 

all our sustainable resources.   We believe the Alaska Legislature is right to create this new legislation and 

provide necessary funds to protect the Chinook salmon, one of our most treasured renewable resources.  This 

endowment will promote food security, strengthen subsistence, and bolster our commercial and sport 

fisheries.  We urge the Alaska Legislature to pass Senate Bill 69 and Governor Parnell to sign it in to law. 

Thank you, 

ALASKA CENTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT 
ALASKA COMMUNITY ACTION ON TOXICS 
NORTHERN ALASKA ENVIRONMENTAL CENTER 
PACIFIC ENVIRONMENT 
SIERRA CLUB 
SOUTHEAST ALASKA CONSERVATION COUNCIL 
 

Andy Moderow, Advocacy Director  

Alaska Center for the Environment 

Anchorage 

andy@akcenter.org 
 

Pamela K. Miller, Executive      

Alaska Community Action on Toxics    
Anchorage 

pamela@akaction.org 
 

Pamela A. Miller, Arctic Program Director  

Northern Alaska Environmental Center  

Fairbanks  

pam@northern.org 

 

Kevin Harun, Arctic Program Director  

Pacific Environment  
Anchorage  

kharun@pacificenvironment.org 

 

Lindsey Ketchel, Executive Director  

Southeast Alaska Conservation Council  

Juneau 

lindsey@seacc.org  

 

Lindsey Hajduk, Asst. Regional Rep. 

Sierra Club, Alaska Field Office  

Anchorage 

Lindsey.hajduk@sierraclub.org
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